
Change of date for Rikshem’s six-month report
Rikshem’s six-month report will be published on August 25, 2020, instead of as previously communicated on August 28, 2020.

For further information, please contact:

Jennie Wolmestad, Head of Communication, Rikshem: 070-687 18 57, jennie.wolmestad@rikshem.se

This is information that Rikshem AB (publ) is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU Market Abuse Regulation. The information was
submitted for publication, through the agency of the contact person set out above, at 15:30 CET on June 25, 2020.

Rikshem is one of Sweden’s largest private property companies. We own, develop and manage residential properties and properties for
public use in selected municipalities in Sweden, where we offer safe, pleasant and flexible housing in attractive locations. Rikshem aims to
be a long-term partner for municipalities and is owned by the Fourth Swedish National Pension Fund and AMF Pensionsförsäkring AB.
Read more at rikshem.se.

www.rikshem.se


